
Naumann's Norcal News - by Don Naumann 

Howard Fisher, after living ail his life in Calistoga and spending over 
20 years at Mt. St. Helena Golf Course, has decided to move to Bishop 
and be the Superintendent at Bishop Golf Course. Bishop is an 18 
ho le course with a home on the site for Howard. 

Becky Naumann is leaving El Camino Crop Supply to work for Nurseryman's 
Exchange in San Francisco. Becky was the office manager and co-
ordinated ail deliveries. 

Becky DeMoss is the new Superintendent at Tularcitos Golf Course in Milpitas. 
She is replacing Dan Bruinsma who has moved on to another profession. 
Becky was the Superintendent at Spring Valley Golf Course also in 
Milpitas. 

Mulkh Raj recently completed building a new lst tee at Springtown Golf 
Course in Livermore. The new tee is an island in the middle of a 
lake that is easily seen while driving onto the property. The tee 
should be ready for play by Thanksgiving. 

Joe Rodriquez at Rossmoor Golf Course in Walnut Creek is busy trying to 
rebuild after winter damage. Since we played there in June, the hill 
behind the third green slid onto the green. As a resuit the main 

lines were off for over two weeks. Manual watering was used on the 
greens thanks to the use of a water truck. Joe is also involved in 
other projects on the grounds which include the building of new 
bunkers on #6 and #15 greens, and removing and rebuilding of 3 
bowling greens of 10,000 sq. ft. 

Clifford Rourke is now the Superintendent at Franklin Canyon Golf Course 
in Rodeo. He was previously at Davis Golf Club. 

E.M. "Doc" Willey recently retired from the Bishop Golf Course. He was a 
member of the association since 1972, was at Bishop since 1974 and 
attended 4 of the Assilomar Institutes. 
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